
 

 

 

 

Date:  December 23, 2020 
 

To:  Chief School Administrators 
 

Route to:  School Business Administrators 
 

From:  Allen Dupree, Director 
  Office of School Finance 

 Division of Finance 

 
Fiscal Year 2021 Revised Chapter 192 Funds for Nonpublic School Services 

 
A revised Chapter 192 Funding Statement for nonpublic school services will be available on or around December 
24 through the “School Aid Payments and Notices” link on the New Jersey Department of Education’s Homeroom 
webpage. 
 
The previously released funding statement reflected per pupil funding amounts equal to 75 percent of the 
amounts specified in the relevant provision of the FY 2021 annual appropriations act. The revised funding 
statement is based on a prorated rate of 81 percent. 
 
Representatives from school districts must consult with nonpublic schools in their districts on possible changes in 
the services provided based on the increased funding. 
 
For any queries, please email Ch192.Addl@doe.nj.gov. 
 
 

 

c:  Members, State Board of Education 
     Angelica Allen-McMillan, Ed.D., Acting Commissioner of Education 
     NJDOE Staff  
     Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
     Garden State Coalition of Schools 
     NJ LEE Group 
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